
From: Suter. Kenneth J (OLO
To: Zanoacodi. Brittany: Reidiard, Jo (GO
Subject Fw: [External] Regulato changes proposed
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:36: 18 AM

From: ST, Regulatorycounsel cRA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:09 AM

I-.——
To: Suter, Kenneth J (DLC) <ksuter@pa.gov> J
Subject: FW: (External] Regulatory changes proposed I

I JUN292029

j_,dePendent Regulatory
Review Commission

From: Peter Smith petesmithdpm@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:12 PM
To: ST, Regulatorycounsel <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Subject: [External] Regulatory changes proposed

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachmentsfrom unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an
attachment to CWOPA_SPAMpa.gov.
Dear PA State Podiatry Board Members,

I am a licensee and past President of the Pennsylvania Podiatric Medical
Association. I have read the comments and objections of PPMA to the proposed
regulatory changes. I support the Comments and Objections and would greatly
appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Peter C Smith, DPM
Lancaster, PA
Past President, PPMA


